
I am writing this in opposition to HB2738.  PIR has been in operation for many years and is a staple in 

the Portland area offering many events for families to do together.  Targeting them with this ban would 

be detrimental to racing at PIR and would in turn have a very negative effect on so many different things 

including the money that comes into town when they host larger events.  I also believe that due 

diligence has not been done to really test the level of emissions that are being created by events at PIR 

as I believe that it is not nearly at the level of every day driving in town.  If this bill were to pass it could 

be detrimental to not only PIR but to other businesses such as those that sell racing supplies just to 

name one.  The trickle down effect this would have could very negative effects on so many and there is 

no proof that banning this fuel at the Speedway would have any positive impact. 

 

-Heather Boyce 


